
 

 

 

First Class 
 

 First class had great fun at the Sleeping 

Beauty Panto on Monday and they would like 

to thank Santa for the gifts they received this 

week in school.  

 

More pictures are up on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: First class at the panto! 

 

 

 

 

Senior Infants 
 

 

Senior infants performed their Christmas play 

“Ralph the Reindeer” 

 

They had a great time at the panto “Sleeping 

Beauty” in the Tivoli.  See the website for a 

picture at the theatre! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Website 
 

You may have noticed that our school website 

has recently had an update! 

 

If you visit stronans.ie you will see lots of 

pictures of what has been going on in school 

this term, as well our school calendar and 

policies. 

 

Your family and friends can also download 

our newsletter from the site.  

 

Remember to check back soon for more 

photographs – maybe you will see someone 

you know! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Above: Senior Infants in costume for Ralph the 

Reindeer 
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Drama in Room 9! 
 

Well done to the actors in Room 9 who 

performed in a new version of Cinderella. The 

audiences laughed till they cried!!  

Gaeity Theatre -Watch this space!  

 
- Ms. Fitzpatrick 

 

 

Cinderella - Debora                                   

Stepmother - Lia 

Ugly sister Arelina  – Quyen 

Ugly sister Amilia - Emil 

Fairy god mother – Petronella 

Prince - Emil 

Jake poul (door man) - Emil 

Messenger - Melania 

Narrators - scene 1 - Petronella 

                        scene 2 - Quyen 

                        scenes 3-6 - Lilliana 

                                          - Sabina 

Director - Lia 

Scenery - Lia, Quyen 

Costumes - Lia, Quyen 

 

 

 

 
 

Above: The cast and crew of Cinderella 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stable Manners 
 

Children in fifth class performed the Christmas 

Play “Stable Manners” on Thursday 20th for 

their parents in the school hall.  

 

There was fantastic singing, acting and 

dancing performed and wonderful artistic 

scenery created by the children. Well done to 

all the children.  

 

 

 

 

 
Above:  Fifth class perform for their parents 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Above:  Junior infants after receiving their gifts 

from Santa Claus on December 19th! 

 

 
 


